
Dear sirs 
  
I am absolutely appalled that anyone would even consider charging vital charities such as the 
RNLI for using radios which are vital to their lifesaving role. 
  
Any decent person would not even consider such a travesty. 
  
In my opinion the person who thought of such a plan should be dismissed for clearly 
displaying a complete lack of common sense and judgement. 
  
Perhaps this person should then be cast adrift in a boat and given time to reconsider their 
opinion of the RNLI. 
  
The fact that the Government does not support the RNLI is cause for shame in itself! 
  
Shame on you! 
  


